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A non-profit organization established in 1980

Fun Saturday Mornings in Mill River Park are an 
engaging mix of music, art, and education for kids to start their day. 

 

Mill River Park Collaborative presents

Be in the Show!Be in the Show!

Saturday, June 17th, 11am

On the morning of the show, from 10:00-10:50am, Grumbling Gryphons 
will conduct a pre-performance drama workshop for children ages 6 & up 
who will train with the actors to become part of the show. Become a “Trash 
Creature” and join in the “Slimy-Sludge Rap” or dance as a colorful tropical 

fish in “The Coral Reef Calypso”! The whole family can get in on the act! 

To register for the workshop please contact Marlie Saint-Surin, 
marlie@millriverpark.org or call 203-989-0321 ext. 109

Mill River Park at the Carousel Pavilion
20 West Broad Street, Stamford, CT

(Rain or Shine!)


